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Gibraltar Finance attended Hedge Fund Startup Forum 2015, in London 
 

Gibraltar Finance together with members of the Gibraltar Funds & Investments Association 

(GFIA) attended and exhibited at the Hedge Fund Startup Forum 2015 held on the 6th May in 

London. 

The Forum is one of London’s leading events for those looking to start a hedge fund and over 250 

delegates attended the conference. The Gibraltar delegation had the opportunity to network with 

a large number of managers looking to start their own hedge funds and to explain the benefits of 

using Gibraltar as the jurisdiction to incorporate their fund and set up as an Alternative 

Investment Fund Manager.   

Albert Isola MP, Minister for Financial Services and Gaming commented, “New hedge fund 

managers looking to set up their own funds is a target niche for Gibraltar Finance. Startup 

managers are investment professionals who are skilled at managing money but are not so familiar 

with the different fund structures and advantages available in other jurisdictions. They are looking 

for information and advice on the most suitable jurisdiction for them and our offering of 

reputation, regulation and speed to market together with the ability to passport throughout the 

EU is a compelling formula.”  

 

 
 


